Belfast Co-op Board of Directors Special Meeting
April 19,2021, 6:00 pm; Virtual Meeting via Web Conference

Directors Present: David Balicki (treasurer), Sasha Breus, Stephen Brimley, Susan Cutting, Evans
Goff, Kate Hanson, John Krueger, Matt McConnell, Charlie Pattavina, Buck Sawyer, Heather Selin,
Edward Sheridan (president), Valerie Tate.

The Co-op’s Board of Directors convened for an additional meeting this month, on Monday, April 19,
2021, to discuss expansion. The meeting was held in Executive Session. The Board agreed to follow
up with Doug, to continue the conversation regarding the expansion proposal in its current form.

End of minutes. Submitted by Edward Sheridan, Board President.



